
Bridge Preparatory Charter School May 8, 2020

We appreciate YOU! 
We want to take this time to say THANK YOU to all of our 
teachers and staff for working diligently everyday.  We also want 
to say THANK YOU to our BPCS families for being our Bridge 
Builders' first teachers! You are all doing an amazing job during 
this unprecedented time.  

Issue 6 1

Work Submission, 
Grading, and Attendance 

We have received questions 
about grading and what impact 
this period of virtual learning will 
have on students’ progress and 
overall achievement. We will 
share information about how 
virtual learning fits within our 
grading policy in the coming 
weeks, but here are a few 
important things to remember: 

• Attendance continues to be 
taken daily through student 
interaction with teachers and 
Google Classroom. Please 
check with your teacher if you 
have questions about your 
Bridge Builder’s attendance. 

• It is imperative that your 
Bridge Builder is attending all 
live teaching sessions, and 
completing assignments, 
which are being accepted 
daily until midnight. 

We are consciously aware and 
thinking about our students’ 
progress, and are planning ways 
to support them when we are 
together in the fall. Critical to 
this process will be collaborating 
on work submission, progress 
monitoring, and resource 
sharing. More to come!
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Live Teaching Continues 
Daily live teaching sessions continue this upcoming week. 
Classroom teachers have communicated times and subjects with 
you via email, in addition to, posting lesson materials on Google 
Classroom the evening before at 4pm. Our teachers are working 
to provide feedback and support to your Bridge Builder. Please 
continue to submit work through Google Classroom and live 
teaching sessions. 

Ongoing Tech Support 
We are continuing to host our weekly Technology Q&A on 
Tuesdays from 2 - 3pm. Please use this link to join us on Google 
Meet: BPCS Technology Q&A. For any technological support, 
please reach out to us at mainoffice@bridgeprepcharter.org. A 
member of our team will get back to you as quickly as possible.

Related Service Scheduling 
As we transition into daily live teaching, we 
know that adjustments to related service 
schedules will need to be worked out. Please 
reach out to any providers if there are conflicts 
with any of your related service tele-therapy 
sessions and classroom live teaching sessions. 
We are happy to reschedule!

Next Week…

Issue 6 2

Family Self-Care Corner 

May is Children’s Mental Health 
Awareness Month! Here are 
resources from National Center 
for Children and Families and 
National Federation of Families 
for Children’s Mental Health: 

Talking Mental Health Video 

Kids Workbook: National 
Children’s Mental Health 
Awareness Week 

Visit Ms. G’s Social Emotional 
Learning Google Classroom for 
more activities and resources. 

Virtual Spirit Days 

Please keep the virtual spirit day 
pictures coming! Take a look at 
next week’s themes: 

May 11 -  Tie-Dye Day 
To celebrate, wear colors to 
express yourself! 

May 13 - Career Day 
Explore different jobs for your 
bright future.  Dress for the job 
you want! 

May 15 - School Spirit Dat 
Wear blue or red to represent our 
school colors!

https://youtu.be/nCrjevx3-Js
https://d19feca0-eced-41a5-87d8-6715b9022c27.filesusr.com/ugd/eeeef8_ba19d5ec557c431e8e096a8b336631e3.pdf
https://d19feca0-eced-41a5-87d8-6715b9022c27.filesusr.com/ugd/eeeef8_ba19d5ec557c431e8e096a8b336631e3.pdf
https://d19feca0-eced-41a5-87d8-6715b9022c27.filesusr.com/ugd/eeeef8_ba19d5ec557c431e8e096a8b336631e3.pdf
https://youtu.be/nCrjevx3-Js
https://d19feca0-eced-41a5-87d8-6715b9022c27.filesusr.com/ugd/eeeef8_ba19d5ec557c431e8e096a8b336631e3.pdf
https://d19feca0-eced-41a5-87d8-6715b9022c27.filesusr.com/ugd/eeeef8_ba19d5ec557c431e8e096a8b336631e3.pdf
https://d19feca0-eced-41a5-87d8-6715b9022c27.filesusr.com/ugd/eeeef8_ba19d5ec557c431e8e096a8b336631e3.pdf
https://meet.google.com/cci-nnja-qwx?hs=122&authuser=1
mailto:mainoffice@bridgeprepcharter.org

	We appreciate YOU!
	Work Submission, Grading, and Attendance
	Family Self-Care Corner
	Virtual Spirit Days
	Live Teaching Continues
	Ongoing Tech Support
	Related Service Scheduling
	Next Week…

